
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Prairie-Hills Elementary School District 144 Early Childhood Educational Staff will be 

conducting Pre-Kindergarten Child-Find Screenings for children from ages three to five.  The 

Early Childhood Staff will use Ages and Stages to assess various developmental skills for your 

child. 

 

All preschoolers who reside in Prairie-Hills Elementary School District 144 are eligible to attend 

the screening free of charge. 

 

Children who may experience possible delays in development will be recommended for further 

evaluations. 

 

Screenings will be from 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 am AND 12:30 pm – 2:00 p.m. BY APPOINTMENT 

ONLY. 
 

To schedule an appointment, please call Monday – Friday between the hours of 8:15 am – 

4:00 pm.  

 

Ms. Hardmon at (708) 210-2879  

Ms. Smith at (708) 331–3364  

 

Si desea hacer una cita, por favor llame a la Sra. Arostegui al 708-985-2450 
 

Screening dates are listed below and will be conducted virtually 

 

Monday, May 10, 2021 

Tuesday, May 11, 2021 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021 

          

 

     
 


